From: Bryan Murdock CS LLC

To: Paddock. Jeffrey J - DNR

Cc: Michael Dunlavy

Subject: Re: Chippewa Quick Mart (03-02-580226) - Responsible Party Letter
Date: Friday, April 29, 2022 12:10:00 PM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is

Hi Jeff, I received your letter and | communicated with Mike today. Condition Services LLC,
on behalf of Dunlavy Pro LLC, will provide environmental investigation services. | will get
with Mike in the next week and learn about his short and long-term plans for the property and
then prepare the work plan.

We will be in touch. Sincerely, Bryan.

On Fri, Apr 29, 2022, 8:52 AM Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR <jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov>
wrote:

Hi Mike & Bryan,

Attached is the RP letter that we discussed for the Chippewa Valley Quick Mart (03-02-
580226). The letter describes the steps to take the site through the closure process.

The letter asks that an environmental consultant be hired within 30 days. It is my
understanding that Dunlavy Pro LLC has contracted Condition Services to conduct the
environmental investigation. Please respond to this e-mail and confirm.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Jeff Paddock

Northern Region Spill Coordinator — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
107 Sutliff Avenue
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